
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office  mourns  loss  of  Fran
Haddocks
“It breaks our heart to announce the recent passing of Fran
Haddocks, a dear member of the Bristol County Sheriff’s Office
family.

Fran started as a Corrections Officer and worked his way up to
Superintendent over his almost 40 years here, and although he
officially retired years ago, he was a frequent face around
the BCSO and a friend to many. “Fran gave each of us who
worked with, and for him, the opportunity to learn and grow
professionally through his guidance and compassion,” Sheriff
Hodgson wrote while informing the staff of Fran’s passing.

Please  keep  the  Haddocks  family,  especially  Maj.  Belinda
Bulgar, Donna Robertson, Marcel Canery, Maj. Scott Rose and K9
Officer  Brennan  Bulgar,  in  your  thoughts.”-Bristol  County
Sheriff’s Office.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/bristol-sheriffs-mourns-loss-fran-haddocks/2020/05/20
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/bristol-sheriffs-mourns-loss-fran-haddocks/2020/05/20
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/bristol-sheriffs-mourns-loss-fran-haddocks/2020/05/20

